

## NORTHERN ONTARIO HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

110 LAKESHORE DRIVE NORTH BAY, ONTARIO P1A 2A8 PHONE: (705) 474-8851 ● FAX: (705) 474-6019 www.noha-hockey.com



Date: March 20, 2020

To: NOHA Associations NOHA Life Members

From: Claudette Myre

Re: NOHA Annual General Meeting

The safety of our membership is our priority. In light of the ongoing situation regarding COVID-19, the NOHA Board of Directors has decided to postpone the 2020 NOHA Annual General Meeting, which was originally scheduled to take place in Sault Ste. Marie from May 1-3, 2020.

The NOHA will continue to keep its Members informed regarding this situation and will move forward with the meeting when it is safe for us to do so.

We would encourage our Associations to look at similar options, if possible, or if meetings are to be held, that they be held remotely. We will offer our video conference and teleconference services to any groups that need them, at no cost. Please contact Jason Marchand (jmarchand@noha-hockey.com) for more information.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours truly,

Claudette Myre NOHA President

lauditte elg-